
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
 

 

Wednesday, 16th August 2023                                                               SWS/ ACD/2023-24/43 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Smart Wonders!     

It’s a matter of great pride that Smart Wonders School hosted a four day event ‘SWS Confluence 2023- Our 
Choices Our World’ from 9th to 12th August 2023. The theme of this event was – United Nations Sustainable 
Development Goals. The best schools across the Tricity were invited for the event and 16 out of them 
participated. It was delightful to witness the enthusiasm and fervor in all the participants. 
 
There were 2 online and 8 onsite events covering all 17 SDG’s through various competitions related to literary, IT 
and performing arts. The students of Smart Wonders School participated in all the events, while remaining non- 
competitive.  
 
Smart Wonders School bagged the top positions in Sizzle and Glide – Class 3 and 4 (Group Dance Competition) 
,My Voice My Identity – Class 6, 7 and 8 (Group Song Competition) and bagged third position in Speak to Lead – 
Class 9 and 10 (JAM session). With immense pride and pleasure I would like to share that Smart Wonders 
School bagged the Best Performing School on the basis of points scored, 463.33 out of 600. However 
being non- competitive, the trophy for the overall best school was passed on to the next best performing school, 
Saupin’s School, Chandigarh with 433.17 out of 600 points. 
 
This reflects that our students are being provided with the best of opportunities for their holistic development and 
are setting very high standards for others to follow. The confidence and organisational skills of Smart Wonderites 
was a treat to behold. 
 
We’d like to appreciate the efforts put in by all the students to make the event a big success. The students who 
participated and won in the events of the Confluence will be felicitated with medals and certificates in a special 
Assembly to be held on Friday’ 18th August 2023. 
 
We are grateful for your constant support, faith and belief in us. We’ll continue to strive for excellence in all 
academic and co-curricular areas. We will achieve greater success and new milestones together. 
 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


